
Reminder: Upcoming Healthcare Training Course 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder about the upcoming Healthcare Training Course scheduled for [Date] 

at [Time]. The training will be held at [Location]. 

Please ensure you bring the necessary materials, including [any specific documents or items 

required]. 

We look forward to your participation and thank you for your commitment to enhancing your 

skills. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


